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Decision:  Office Consolidation Strategy 
 
At its meeting on May 8, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff report 
as follows: 

It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Authorize staff to work with City and CreateTO staff to develop a detailed business case and 
implementation plan for the consolidation of TTC’s staff offices, that meets TTC business 
needs, including consideration for satellite office space as required for business efficiency, 
and report back to the Board with the findings in Q1 2019.    

 


